
                  
 

 

Dust off your cake tins, get creative, the Great Oswald Road Bake-off is back! 

At this year’s Christmas Fair, Oswald Road PTA (FORS) will again be holding 

our ever-popular ‘Great Oswald Road Bake-Off’ competition. There will be 

categories for:  Foundation stage  

    Key stage 1  

     Key stage 2 

   Adults 

                                                                             

The Bake-off is free to enter, and we will be selling off all entries at the fair. 

Any bakes are welcome: biscuits, big cakes, cupcakes, traybakes… Please 

remember we are a nut-free school.  

 

Pick up your entry form from the school office. Bring your cakes/ bakes in a 

sealed container, along with your completed entry form, to the reception 

desk after school on Friday 1st December. All entries need to be with us by 

4.30 on the Friday as that is when they are being judged by the fantastic 

baker from Tea Hive. The winners will be announced, and prizes handed 

out, at the Summer Fair on Saturday 2nd December. Many thanks to Tea Hive 

for supporting us again with this event. Happy baking! 
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